
 

We read lots of amazing books with the children in 
KS1. Our ‘recommended reading list’ consists of books 
that we read in every class in KS1. If you are looking 
for books to read at home with your children, this list 

is  a great place to start. 



Ancient Greece 

For the final half term of the school year, we will be travelling back in time to ancient Greece. We will be learning about Alexander the 

Great, the Greek Empire and how ancient Greece has influenced how we live today through democracy, architecture and knowledge. 

To help us with our learning, we will be kicking off the half term with a Living History Day where the children will spend time in each of 

the KS1 classroom and learn about a different aspect of Ancient Greek History. This will help us learn about the important legacy that 

the Ancient Greeks gave us, as well as lots of information that we can build on throughout the half term. 

 

In English, both the Y1s and 2s will be learning the story of Theseus and the Minotaur and writing our own versions to share with our 

partner classes from across school. In Y1, we are then going to write a set of instructions on how to catch a minotaur and sets some 

traps of our own whilst the Y2s write about their trip to Hollowford. 

 

In maths, the year 1s will be learning how to recognise and count money before moving on to telling the time. The year 2s are learning to 

tell the time and solve duration problems, then will move on to getting estimating and measuring capacity. 

 

This half term is full of lots of exciting learning and a Y2 residential- we are finishing what has been an amazing year with a bang! 


